
Dear Families, 
  
Welcome to the last briefing of this academic year.  
It’s been a fantastic year here at Benwick Primary School with so much achieved by staff and children and I would like to 

thank them all for their hard work and community spirit. We are grateful for the support of FOBS in fundraising and putting 
on super events for the children and would like to thank them all for their hard work and giving up their time. I would also 
like to thank you, our families, for your support this year and hope you all have a fabulous summer! 
See you in September, 
Mrs Talbot 
  
 
School Lunches 
From September we will be using a new system to record your child's school lunches, this will not be asked in class daily as 
it has been previously. The system is called 'Select' and is run by Aspens, our new catering company. The Select system can 
be accessed at https://select.aspens-services.com/ You will need to order your child's meal on the system, they recommend 
you do this weekly as it must be ordered by 9am. During the holidays you will receive on email from us with your child's 
access code for the system. Please make sure this works ready for our return in September. If you pay for your child's meals 
you will need to have credit on the system. Look out for further emails over the summer! 
  
   
Have a lovely summer holiday, we look forward to seeing you in September.   
   
Kind Regards 
  
Mrs Rachael Barton 
School Secretary 
  
  
Important Dates: 
  
Thursday 20th July- Wednesday 31st August    SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
  

Friday 1st September                                     INSET DAY- No children in school 

Monday 4th September                                   School Starts 

Wednesday 20th September                           Reception 2024 Parents Open morning 10am 

Monday 25th September                                 School Photos 

Wednesday 11th October                                Bikeability Level 2 Starts 

Monday 23rd- 27th October                            Half Term 

Friday 3rd November                                      Flu Immunisations  

Thursday 21st December- Wednesday 3rd January 2024 Christmas Holidays 

Thursday 4th January                                     INSET DAY- No children in School 

Friday 5th January                                         INSET DAY- No children in school 

 

 


